
 Manteno Park & Recreation Commission Meeting 

 

Wednesday, March 18, 2015 

 

7:00 PM Leo Hassett Community Center Board Room 

 
 

 

Call to Order at 7:00 

 

Roll Call:  Keith Brack, Lori Keigher, Renee Cushman, Ray Chamberlain, Jim Hanley, 

Wendall Phillips, Bill Johnson, Sam Martin, Diane Dole and Ed Leifker 

 

Approval of Minutes:  To be emailed out and approved at next meeting 

   

Parks Update:   
Belcher Park 

Playground is to be mulched this summer.  Dog Waste Dispenser/Canister is now present. 

 

Eagles Landing Park 

Playground is to be mulched this summer.  

 

Eddie Reed 

Planning on adding rubber mulch in playground and possibly sand to the volleyball 

courts. 

 

Farmers Market/Merchants Park 

No updates. 

 

Hendrickson Park 

New playground with rubber mulch to be installed this spring.  “Option 2” was chosen 

and the complete system will be installed. 

 

Heritage Park 

New parking lot lights to be installed this spring.  These lights will be solar powered.  

Also, a Dog Waste Dispenser/Canister is now present. 

 

Phipp’s Garden 

No update 

 

Jacobs Park 

No update. 

 

 



Legacy Park  

Extra lights added to the ice rink. Also, the lines will need to be repainted this summer.  

There has been discussion of adding more garbage cans. 

 

Ruder Park 

Dog Waste Dispenser/Canister is now present. 

 

Thies Park 

No update 

 

Wright Park 

New playground possible for next fiscal year.  

 

Memorial Park 

Water features to be up and running in the next few weeks. Landscape is in need of 

mulch and clean-up.  

 

 

Parks Planning 

     

Old Business:  Wendell Phillips and Sam Martin will be swapping roles as Advisory on 

the Parks and Recreation Board effective immediately. 

 

Next Meeting – April 15, 2015 

 

Adjournment at 7:35 

1
st
 – Lori 

2
nd

 – Keith 

 

 

 

 

 

 


